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From: Adelina Bellisario
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Agenda 5.2 Nov 5 2024 please help us!
Date: November-04-24 3:01:05 PM

From: Dee G  
Sent: Monday, November 04, 2024 12:50 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Agenda 5.2 Nov 5 2024 please help us!

 

 
Hello!
 
As you may be aware, there are several ILLEGAL truck yards opening up along Albion Vaughan
Road, between Hwy 50 and King on the East side, which is technically Vaughan so they fall
under your jurisdiction.
 
These ILLEGAL truck yards are causing SIGNIFICANT safety risks due to the high volume
of transport truck traffic they bring to our residential roads, health hazards and
hardships to the residents of Bolton, particularly the ones that border that road. Not to mention
that they will be affecting our property value.
 
On behalf of all of us Bolton residents, we implore your town council to PLEASE SHUT THESE
ILLEGAL TRUCK YARDS DOWN! YOU WILL SAVE LIVES!
 
These illegal truck yards need to move somewhere else that is zoned for such use
and located in a commercial area, not right beside our homes!!
 
Thank you for your time and consideration.
 
 
Darlene Gray
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